
LYNWOOD GUEST HOUSE
CHURCH STREET

ST MARY'S
ISLES OF SCILLY TR21 OJT

tel: 01720 423313 mob: 07788642625

24th September 2020

Dear Planners

We are writing this letter to you in support of our application to change our business from B& B accommodation

to two self catering units.

We have been running our B& B for twenty years and have enjoyed our time doing this, however with the Covid
19 pandemic and our age we have decided the time is right to change the type of accommodation we offer. On
speaking to our guests and research we have done we are very much aware that many pegple are looking for a less
face to face holiday experience and would welcome the independence self catering gives them.

The units we intend to develop will be of a very high standard and will enhance the visitor experience when they

come to Scilly for a holiday.

Yours faithfully
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Mrs Jan Parr Mr Dave Parr
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